
 

 
 

11th September 2025 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

At Stanborough School we are proud to offer a rich and ambitious Art, Design and Technology curriculum 
that inspires creativity, innovation, and problem-solving. Our aim is to provide students with engaging, 
hands-on experiences using a wide range of high-quality materials, tools, and equipment across the 
disciplines of Art, Design and Technology. 

To continue delivering such a dynamic curriculum and to expand the opportunities available to our students, 
we are inviting families to make a voluntary contribution towards departmental resources. This contribution 
will help support the purchase of specialist materials, equipment upgrades, and enhance projects that go 
beyond our standard funding. 

We kindly suggest a contribution of £5 per student for the academic year, though any amount you feel able 
to give will be gratefully received. Please be assured that all contributions are entirely voluntary, and no 
student will be excluded from any activities or disadvantaged in any way if a contribution is not made. 

If you are in a position to support us, contributions can be made via Arbor. Please follow this link if you need 
to reset your Arbor password https://login.arbor.sc./auth/resetpassword. 

Thank you for your continued support in helping us provide the very best experiences for our students. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

Mrs Pearson 
Head of Art, Design and Technology 
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